
 

 

 

 

           24 October 
2024 

 

Ref: 070/24 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Your child is set 45 minutes of Bedrock Vocabulary homework each week.  

To access the homework, your child should: 

 

• Log on to Edulink 

• Go to 'Links' 

• Select 'Bedrock' 

• Select 'Office 365' to log in to Bedrock 

• Select 'Vocabulary' 

This programme helps to improve your child's vocabulary and is therefore a really useful 
tool to help drive progress across the whole curriculum. It is better for your child to 
complete several shorter sessions per week rather than one longer session.  

 

All pupils have been shown how to access this system and have logged in during an 
English lesson. If there are any issues logging in, pupils should see their English teacher.  

 

All KS3 parents should have received a code so that you can sign up to Bedrock and view 
your child's progress. If you have not received this, please contact Student Services and 
request the code.  

 

Many thanks for your support, 

Miss Hughes  

   

          

 
 



 

 

 

  


